
9.10.24 Niles DDA Main Street Public Restroom Refurbishing Project 

It is the intent of this project to remove the two outdated women’s urinals and replace with one modern 

commercial grade water closet enlarging the stall. 

In the men’s room, one water closet will be removed enlarging the current stall. 

In both restrooms, the stalls will be replaced with similar grade commercial stall walls. 

Partitions are to be added to the urinals in the men’s restroom. 

Faucets in both restrooms, four (4) total are to be replaced with similar commercial grade faucets. 

Total cost not to exceed $21,000.00 

 

Questions?  Contact Lisa Croteau 269-687-4332  or  LCROTEAU@NILESMI.ORG 


